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  The Spirit of Harlem Craig Marberry,Michael
Cunningham,2003 A tour of Harlem combines
photographs with interviews to profile a community
in transition, as money pours in to revitalize a
once decaying cityscape, a situation that
threatens the homes and livelihoods of long-time
residents.
  Harlem on Lock Karen Williams,2007-12-25 When
her mother dies and her father forces her into
prostitution, Harlem becomes the property of a
vicious drug lord and caught in the middle of a
deadly turf war, forcing her to call upon her
inner strength in order to survive. Original.
  The Harlem Charade Natasha Tarpley,2017-01-31
Fans of Chasing Vermeer will love this clever
mystery about art, artifice, and the power of
community. WATCHER. SHADOW. FUGITIVE.Harlem is
home to all kinds of kids. Jin sees life passing
her by from the window of her family's bodega.
Alex wants to help the needy one shelter at a
time, but can't tell anyone who she really is.
Elvin's living on Harlem's cold, lonely streets,
surviving on his own after his grandfather was
mysteriously attacked.When these three strangers
join forces to find out what happened to Elvin's
grandfather, their digging leads them to an
enigmatic artist whose missing masterpieces are
worth a fortune-one that might save the
neighborhood from development by an ambitious
politician who wants to turn it into Harlem World,
a ludicrous historic theme park. But if they don't
find the paintings soon, nothing in their beloved
neighborhood will ever be the same . . .In this
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remarkable tale of daring and danger, debut
novelist Natasha Tarpley explores the way a
community defines itself, the power of art to show
truth, and what it really means to be home.
  MISFORTUNE Moziah & Streets,2014-09-14 Kenzie
Fortune, a practicing criminal attorney, is
enjoying success both in and outside of the
courtroom. Just when she thinks everything in her
life is coming together, an old client and someone
she considers a friend, finds himself needing her
legal expertise to beat a major drug case he
picked up on a humbug. When it becomes evident
that Kenzie won't be able to work her usual magic,
bitter, the client decides to pull a stunt of his
own. Kenzie, surprised and hurt by the treachery,
panics, then tries to fix everything. The stress
she finds herself facing begins to strain her
perfect relationship, her law practice and her
psyche. Unbeknownst to all involved, Kenzie is
willing to go the extra mile to protect her
livelihood, her reputation and her life as she
knows it. In the midst of everything, even she
finds out things about herself she never knew.
  Creativities Bilton, Chris,Cummings,
Stephen,ogilvie, dt,2022-06-07 What is creativity
and how can we best nurture creativity in
different contexts? Drawing on a wide range of
cases from the arts, business, design, media and
sports, Creativities encourages readers to
discover, mix, and adapt their own version of
creativity, rather than attempting to imitate or
follow ‘best practice’.
  The Essential Harlem Detectives Chester
Himes,2024-03-12 The New York Times Book Review
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Editors' Choice • A one-volume selection of four
novels in the legendary detective
series—blistering, groundbreaking capers set in
Harlem's criminal underworld—by master crime
writer Chester Himes. With an introduction by New
York Times bestselling author S.A. Cosby. “[Himes]
put a spin on crime fiction—emphasizing urban
atmosphere, street smarts, and uptown carryings-
on—unlike anything the genre had previously seen.”
—The Boston Globe “Himes’s Harlem saga vies with
the novels of David Goodis and Jim Thompson as the
inescapable achievement of postwar American crime
fiction.” —The New York Times His implacable drive
to examine the Black experience, the disingenuous
nature of the American Dream, the reality of pain
and sorrow and what it does to the soul, that is
what makes [Himes] the bard of the existential
African American psyche. —S.A. Cosby, from his
Introduction Here in one volume is an exceptional
selection from Chester Himes's acclaimed Harlem
Detectives series. Winner of France's prestigious
Grand Prix de Littérature Policière and lauded by
Jean Cocteau as a prodigious masterpiece, A Rage
in Harlem introduces detectives Grave Digger Jones
and Coffin Ed Johnson in a searing escapade. In
The Real Cool Killers, the duo investigates a
shooting and discovers an unsettling personal
connection. In The Crazy Kill, a man is found in a
breadbasket, stabbed to death, leaving Himes's
detectives to find out who among the many suspects
did it. And in Cotton Comes to Harlem, the brazen
robbery of a notorious con man running a back-to-
Africa scam sets off a hunt for a bale of Southern
cotton. These masterful novels exhibit Himes's
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evocative, baroque descriptions of Black life in
Harlem and his famously blistering social
commentary. Everyman's Library pursues the highest
production standards, printing on acid-free paper,
with full-cloth cases with two-color foil
stamping, decorative endpapers, silk ribbon
markers, European-style half-round spines, and a
full-color illustrated jacket. Contemporary
Classics include an introduction, a select
bibliography, and a chronology of the author's
life and times. The best writer of mayhem yarns
since Raymond Chandler. —San Francisco Chronicle
  Second House from the Corner Sadeqa
Johnson,2016-02-09 A novel that centers on the
story of Felicia Lyons, a stay-at-home mother of
three drowning in the drudgeries of play dates,
lost pacifiers, and potty training, who
occasionally wonders what it would be like to
escape the demands of motherhood. But when an
unexpected phone call threatens to destroy her
life, Felicia is forced to return to her childhood
home where she must wrestle with an ex-lover and
long buried secrets to save the family and home
she loves despite the daily challenges--
  Harlem Shuffle Colson Whitehead,2021-09-14 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the two-time Pulitzer
Prize-winning author of The Underground Railroad
and The Nickel Boys, this gloriously entertaining
novel is “fast-paced, keen-eyed and very funny ...
about race, power and the history of Harlem all
disguised as a thrill-ride crime novel (San
Francisco Chronicle). Ray Carney was only slightly
bent when it came to being crooked... To his
customers and neighbors on 125th street, Carney is
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an upstanding salesman of reasonably priced
furniture, making a decent life for himself and
his family. He and his wife Elizabeth are
expecting their second child, and if her parents
on Striver's Row don't approve of him or their
cramped apartment across from the subway tracks,
it's still home. Few people know he descends from
a line of uptown hoods and crooks, and that his
façade of normalcy has more than a few cracks in
it. Cracks that are getting bigger all the time.
Cash is tight, especially with all those
installment-plan sofas, so if his cousin Freddie
occasionally drops off the odd ring or necklace,
Ray doesn't ask where it comes from. He knows a
discreet jeweler downtown who doesn't ask
questions, either. Then Freddie falls in with a
crew who plan to rob the Hotel Theresa—the Waldorf
of Harlem—and volunteers Ray's services as the
fence. The heist doesn't go as planned; they
rarely do. Now Ray has a new clientele, one made
up of shady cops, vicious local gangsters, two-bit
pornographers, and other assorted Harlem lowlifes.
Thus begins the internal tussle between Ray the
striver and Ray the crook. As Ray navigates this
double life, he begins to see who actually pulls
the strings in Harlem. Can Ray avoid getting
killed, save his cousin, and grab his share of the
big score, all while maintaining his reputation as
the go-to source for all your quality home
furniture needs? Harlem Shuffle's ingenious story
plays out in a beautifully recreated New York City
of the early 1960s. It's a family saga
masquerading as a crime novel, a hilarious
morality play, a social novel about race and
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power, and ultimately a love letter to Harlem. But
mostly, it's a joy to read, another dazzling novel
from the Pulitzer Prize and National Book Award-
winning Colson Whitehead. Look for Colson
Whitehead’s new novel, Crook Manifesto, coming
soon!
  Cotton Comes to Harlem Chester Himes,2011-05-05
'The new crime and espionage series from Penguin
Classics makes for a mouth-watering prospect'
Daily Telegraph A con-man is swindling the poor
folk of Harlem out of their life savings - and now
all hell's broken loose. The 'Reverend' Deke
O'Malley has just made $87,000 by duping his
followers, only for white gunmen to hijack the
rally and escape with the cash hidden inside a
bale of cotton. Now ace detectives Grave Digger
Jones and Coffin Ed Johnson must get the good
people of Harlem their money back by any means
necessary, in a raucous, breakneck adventure
involving double-crosses, exotic dancers, a racist
colonel and a whole pile of bodies...
  Game Over Azie Faison,Agyei Tyehimba,2007-08-07
A cautionary tale about the life of former kingpin
Azie Faison, who has become the fabric of street
legend Faison was a ninth grade dropout who earned
more than $100,000 a week selling cocaine in
Harlem, New York, during the peak of America's War
on Drugs between 1983 and 1990. Faison, along with
two partners, was an urban prince with cars,
jewels, and people -- in awe of this million-
dollar phenomenon -- at his feet. His legacy has
been praised by hip-hop's top names in their
lyrics, and his life was the basis for the urban
cult classic film Paid in Full starring Mekhi
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Phifer, Wood Harris, and rapper Cam'ron and
produced by Jay-Z's Roc-A-Fella Films. In Game
Over, Azie brings forth a powerful memoir of New
York's perilous drug underworld and music
industry, with an intellect and wisdom to empower
and challenge the street culture he knows so very
well.
  The Harlem Go-Getters Elizabeth G. Conley,1963
  The Crew: (King's Harlots/Hell's Harlem Series
Boxed Set) J.M. Walker,2020-07-09 This boxed set
consists of two completed series. King's Harlots
Series: A female motorcycle club and Navy SEALs
come together to bring down a human trafficking
ring. GRIT: Putting differences aside, they will
work together to bring down a malevolent force
threatening to rip them apart... STAIN: Putting
aside their friendship, they use the heat between
them to please the depraved minds they now
understand… GRIM: They have been together for
months, have tried to be happy but still can't
find that certain connection—the piece of them
that should ignore the evils of life and focus on
the love they have for each other. RUDE: Their
souls collide, giving them the comfort they need
when an unknown source takes pleasure in trying to
rip them apart. NUMB: When an unexpected source
rips through what they’ve worked hard to maintain,
only then do they realize the full potential of
their love. RUST: Only when Creena and Stone’s
limits are tested, do they realize exactly what
they will do to find that peace their family and
friends deserve. FOR YOU: Hope Town, Georgia is
the saving grace for their love, before the
nightmares consume them both. Hell's Harlem
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Series: Meet and fall in love with some new
characters as these biker bad boys deal with
personal issues and the women who bring them to
their knees. GREYSON: It started the moment she
passed out in my arms. TRAY: She was off-limits,
but it didn’t stop me from wanting her. CATCH: She
rejected me when I needed her most.
  Harlem is Nowhere Sharifa Rhodes-
Pitts,2011-01-26 The author explores Harlem's
legacy through the lives of people who lived
there, both celebrities and everyday people,
including her own experiences, in a book that
looks at the growing gentrification of the
culture-rich New York neighborhood.
  Hell's Harlem Boxed Set J.M. Walker,2019-07-30 -
GREYSON- Confusion. Lust. Fear. Passion. It
started the moment she passed out in my arms.
Desire. Vile. Seduction. Depraved. She couldn’t
remember her past but looked to me like I was her
future. My walls were built. My heart was cold. My
emotions vacant. After being alone for five years
with only my motorcycle club at my side, she was
who I had been searching for. The one I had needed
all along to light up the darkness surrounding my
life. Just when I thought I had her, just when I
thought I could finally allow myself that
happiness I didn’t think I deserved. She was
ripped from my hands... -TRAY- Despair. Hunger.
Pain. Need. It started the moment she bumped into
me. Ecstasy. Danger. Seduction. Terror. She was
off-limits, but it didn’t stop me from wanting
her. My life was empty. My thoughts were dark. My
heart was stone. Feeling unwanted for most of my
life, I didn’t know where I belonged or what my
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purpose was. He was all I had until she came along
and brought out emotions I never knew were
possible. She was innocent. Pure. Untouched. She
was the daughter of a rival club member, but that
didn’t stop us. It only heightened the desire, the
passion we felt. We were happy…until someone she
trusted made a move that no one saw coming… -
CATCH- Loss. Passion. Rage. Love. It started the
moment she left me. Submission. Wrath. Savage.
Resentment. She rejected me when I needed her
most. My walls were up. My life was lonely. My
world was dark. I opened up to her and gave her
every piece of me only to have her rejection slap
me in the face. I needed her. I wanted her. But
hated her just the same. After years of giving
myself to others, she falls back into my life when
I least expected it. With so many years between
us, we fell back into an easy routine. She was no
longer the girl I had fallen in love with, but a
woman who was running from her demons only to land
in the arms of a monster…
  Harlem Heat Mark Anthony,50 Cent,2007-07-24
SHE'S ONE TOUGH MOTHER Roxy Reynolds learned the
rules of the street nearly two decades ago as a
low- level member of what was once New York City's
most powerful drug organization. She was also a
mom at fourteen years old, and did what she had to
do to raise her daughter, Chyna. Now Chyna's all
grown up, a stunningly beautiful exotic dancer
with a baby girl of her own, while super-sexy Roxy
is at the height of her power running Harlem Heat,
a gun-trafficking ring. It's a lucrative life-
style some would do anything to have. And when
former drug kingpin Panama Pete returns to the
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hood after serving fifteen years in prison, a
spiral of violence traps Roxy and Chyna and has
them running from the law - and running for their
lives.
  Reimagining Design Kevin G. Bethune,2024-02-06
The power of transformative design,
multidisciplinary leaps, and diversity: lessons
from a Black professional’s journey through
corporate America. Design offers so much more than
an aesthetically pleasing logo or banner, a
beautification add-on after the heavy lifting. In
Reimagining Design, Kevin Bethune shows how design
provides a unique angle on problem-solving—how it
can be leveraged strategically to cultivate
innovation and anchor multidisciplinary teamwork.
As he does so, he describes his journey as a Black
professional through corporate America, revealing
the power of transformative design,
multidisciplinary leaps, and diversity. Bethune,
who began as an engineer at Westinghouse, moved on
to Nike (where he designed Air Jordans), and now
works as a sought-after consultant on design and
innovation, shows how design can transform both
individual lives and organizations. In Bethune’s
account, diversity, equity, and inclusion emerge
as a recurring theme. He shows how, as we leverage
design for innovation, we also need to consider
the broader ecological implications of our
decisions and acknowledge the threads of systemic
injustice in order to realize positive change. His
book is for anyone who has felt like the
“other”—and also for allies who want to encourage
anti-racist, anti-sexist, and anti-ageist
behaviors in the workplace. Design transformation
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takes leadership—leaders who do not act as
gatekeepers but, with agility and nimbleness,
build teams that mirror the marketplace. Design in
harmony with other disciplines can be incredibly
powerful; multidisciplinary team collaboration is
the foundation of future innovation. With insight
and compassion, Bethune provides a framework for
bringing this about.
  Bad Boy Walter Dean Myers,2009-10-06 A classic
memoir that's gripping, funny, and ultimately
unforgettable from the bestselling former National
Ambassador of Books for Young People. A strong
choice for summer reading—an engaging and powerful
autobiographical exploration of growing up a so-
called bad boy in Harlem in the 1940s. As a boy,
Myers was quick-tempered and physically strong,
always ready for a fight. He also read
voraciously—he would check out books from the
library and carry them home, hidden in brown paper
bags in order to avoid other boys' teasing. He
aspired to be a writer (and he eventually
succeeded). But as his hope for a successful
future diminished, the values he had been taught
at home, in school, and in his community seemed
worthless, and he turned to the streets and to his
books for comfort. Don’t miss this memoir by New
York Times bestselling author Walter Dean Myers,
one of the most important voices of our time.
  Write Yourself Out of a Corner: 100 Exercises to
Unlock Creativity Alice LaPlante,2023-04-11 100
imagination-stretching writing exercises inspired
by the idea of creative constraints, from the
author of The Making of a Story. When you are
facing down a blank page (or screen), a



13

constraint-based prompt—for example, “you must use
the words ‘cloud’ and ‘green’” or “you must set
the scene in a crowded grocery store”—can get your
brain working in unexpected ways. In this creative
writing guide, longtime teacher and novelist Alice
LaPlante shares 100 original exercises that will
simultaneously push you into a corner and give you
the tools to write yourself out of it. LaPlante
explains the purpose of each exercise—to sharpen
your ear for dialogue, generate surprising images,
or access intense emotions—and breaks down student
examples to reveal how to achieve these goals.
Whether you are looking to jumpstart new ideas or
find a fresh angle on a work in progress, and
whether you write fiction, creative nonfiction, or
poetry, Write Yourself Out of a Corner will
strengthen your imagination and your craft.
  Bronx Masquerade Nikki Grimes,2017-08-08 The
beloved and award-winning novel now available in a
new format with a great new cover! When Wesley
Boone writes a poem for his high school English
class, some of his classmates clamor to read their
poems aloud too. Soon they're having weekly poetry
sessions and, one by one, the eighteen students
are opening up and taking on the risky challenge
of self-revelation. There's Lupe Alvarin,
desperate to have a baby so she will feel loved.
Raynard Patterson, hiding a secret behind his
silence. Porscha Johnson, needing an outlet for
her anger after her mother OD's. Through the
poetry they share and narratives in which they
reveal their most intimate thoughts about
themselves and one another, their words and lives
show what lies beneath the skin, behind the eyes,
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beyond the masquerade.
  I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings Maya
Angelou,2010-07-21 Here is a book as joyous and
painful, as mysterious and memorable, as childhood
itself. I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings captures
the longing of lonely children, the brute insult
of bigotry, and the wonder of words that can make
the world right. Maya Angelou’s debut memoir is a
modern American classic beloved worldwide. Sent by
their mother to live with their devout, self-
sufficient grandmother in a small Southern town,
Maya and her brother, Bailey, endure the ache of
abandonment and the prejudice of the local
“powhitetrash.” At eight years old and back at her
mother’s side in St. Louis, Maya is attacked by a
man many times her age—and has to live with the
consequences for a lifetime. Years later, in San
Francisco, Maya learns that love for herself, the
kindness of others, her own strong spirit, and the
ideas of great authors (“I met and fell in love
with William Shakespeare”) will allow her to be
free instead of imprisoned. Poetic and powerful, I
Know Why the Caged Bird Sings will touch hearts
and change minds for as long as people read. “I
Know Why the Caged Bird Sings liberates the reader
into life simply because Maya Angelou confronts
her own life with such a moving wonder, such a
luminous dignity.”—James Baldwin From the
Paperback edition.
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